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April 8, 2021 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Exec. Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. DW 19-084  

Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. – Rate Proceeding 
Temp-Perm and Rate Case Expense Tariff Supplements 
 

Dear Director Howland: 
 
On April 8, 2021, the Commission approved Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s (PWW) 
request for recovery of the difference between temporary and permanent rates as well as 
recovery of its rate case expenses.  The Commission also approved the temporary 
surcharges to customer bills proposed in PWW’s draft tariff supplements. 
 
In light of Commission Order No. 26,469 and in compliance with PART Puc 1603, Puc 
Puc 1603.07(a)(2), and 1603.08(a)(4), PWW files the attached tariff supplements 4 and 5 
for the rate recoupment and rate case expense surcharges.  These tariff supplements will be 
in effect for the respective approved 18 and 12-month terms. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing.  If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
       Very Truly Yours, 

       
              
       Marcia A. Brown 
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